
Studies for the Trade Talks

The following pages provide an overview of studies prepared or
commissioned by the government between August 1985 and
April 1986 . These papers represent only a po rtion of completed
and on-going studies that the gove rnment has undertaken to
strengthen its negotiating position in bilateral trade talks with
the United States and in multilateral negotiations through the
General Agreement on Tariffs and Trade (GATT) .

Unless otherwise noted, all of the studies which are referred to
here are available for review in the Access to Information
Office, Tower A, Department of External Affairs, Lester B .
Pearson Building, 125 Sussex Drive, Ottawa.

Readers should be aware of the following:

• Some documents available to the public do not lend themselves
to summaries, and thus only brief descriptions are provided
here .

• In order not to jeoparidize trade negotiations, portions of
some documents have been "severed", and only those parts
which are neither prejudicial to negotiations nor contain
commercial information are available.

• Many studies described here are preliminary drafts, and thus
lack the precision of the final versions .

• The views expressed in outside studies commisioned by the
government are those of the authors and are not necessarily
those of the Government of Canada .


